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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We have very kindly been asked to take part in St Wystan school’s first Sports Festival 
for Year 2 pupils. Your child has been chosen by their teacher to take part in this festival 
because they have shown a strong ability and sporting skill in their PE lessons and we 
feel they would benefit from this experience. 
 
The sports festival will take place at Repton Sports Centre (Willington road, DE65 6FH) 
in Repton on Monday 7th November from 1:45pm – 3:30pm. The children will eat lunch 
in school and then travel on the minibus with Mr Bill and Miss Nicholls to the sports 
centre. Parents are invited to attend to watch the festival if you can make it, please make 
your own way there. You are welcome to take your child home at the end of the festival 
at 3:30pm, however if you cannot attend, we will bring your child back to school where 
you can collect them at approx. 3:45pm.  
 
Children will wear their school PE kit for the event so please ensure this is in school on 
this date. 
 
Please ensure you return the consent slip below in order for your child to attend this trip. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Evans 
 

 
 
I consent to my child ……………………………………………………………. attending the 
trip to take part in St Wystan’s sports festival on Monday 7th November.  
 
Please choose one of the below: 
 
I will be attending and will collect my child from St Wystan’s school  
 
I cannot attend and will collect my child when they return to Violet Way 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………  Date ……………. 
 
Or, please email the school office to confirm the above.  
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